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Ref.: SCBD/OES/DC/RH/KNM/87538  11 December 2018 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

Reminder: Invitation for views on the preparation, scope and content of the post-2020 global 

biodiversity framework 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

Further to notification 2018-063 I would like to remind you that the deadline for providing initial 

views on the aspects of the scope and content of the post-2020 global biodiversity framework (including 

the resource mobilization component) is 15 December 2018. Initial views should be sent by e-mail to 

secretariat@cbd.int or fax to +1-514-288-6588. 

 

A preliminary synthesis and analysis of the views submitted was made available for the information 

of the fourteenth meeting of the Conference of the Parties as document  CBD/COP/14/INF/16. Kindly note 

that all of the views received to date are accessible from https://www.cbd.int/post2020/submissions.shtml. 

 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration, 

 

 

 

Cristiana Paşca Palmer, PhD 

Executive Secretary 
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